
                

MEDIA ADVISORY FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February  2017 

  
Media Contact: Barb Powers 

(260) 493-0450 

powersonthego@comcast.net  

WHAT: The Fort Wayne Area Homeschool Drama Camp announces two performances: 

“The Little Red Hen” 
This is a delightful and witty children’s musical that is sure to warm your heart with its original music and exciting 

choreography. Come away to a beautiful little farm and meet the little Red Hen and other charming animals and watch 
as they learn that God rewards the diligent and gives grace to the humble. 

“Esther” 
This dramatic portrayal of the true story of Queen Esther is sure to stir your heart and remind you that we serve the 

God of the impossible who delights in healing the broken hearted and bringing triumph out of tragedy! 

WHEN: Friday, March 3 – 7pm (“The Little Red Hen”) and 

             Saturday, March 4 – 1pm (“Esther”) 
 

WHERE: Woodburn Missionary Church 

               5808 Bull Rapids Road 

               Woodburn, IN 46797 
 

WHO: Those involved in this camp are from the local area ranging in ages of 6 and up. 
  

INFO: For more information about these epic performances, visit www.fwahsdrama.org 
  

OTHER: Attendance to the events is free and open to the public, although seating is limited. A free will offering will be 

taken at the performances. 
  

PHOTO OP: Preparations for these events are underway the week before the performances. The drama campers 

involved in this program prepare/create the sets, learn hair/makeup techniques, work on costumes, rehearse and 
more. In just one week everything is pulled together by the organization, the campers and their families. It is a 
monumental task that is highly rewarding! 
  
To visit us the week of preparations for a behind the scenes look or on the night of the performances, please use our 
media contact information above. 

For the safety of all campers involved, all visitors coming during the preparation of these performances must contact 
Barb for an appointment. 
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